
Equality and Human Rights Commission 
submission of 3 October 2023 
 

PE2001/H: Withdraw the ‘Supporting transgender 
young people in schools’ guidance from Scottish 
schools 
  

We wrote to you on 18th May 2023 in response to your letter of 20th April 

2023 seeking information on the review of our ‘Technical guidance for 

schools in Scotland.’ 

We are writing again to update you that we have completed our initial 

review of the guidance and enclose a link to our recent statement about 

this.  

 

  
 

https://www.equalityhumanrights.com/en/our-work/news/technical-guidance-schools-updated

